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Howard Newsletter

Early Release - March 9 @ 1:25pm
Spring Break - No School:  March 26-30

​

2018-2019 HSSD At-a-Glance calendar is available HERE for your viewing ​
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                       ​PRINT NEWSLETTER
  ​Pre-Excused Student Absence Form 
            Howard Husky Website ​
   2017-18 At-A-Glance Calendar!!!!

​

 Lunch & Breakfast MENU
​        ​

 

             Lunch/Recess Schedule
                  Parents are welcome to join us for lunch.   

                  We ask that you please call prior to 9:00 the                             
​                  morning of, IF you will be having hot lunch.​ ​

​​HOWARD 
HUSKY EVENTS:
​​​MARCH
APRIL

        Pay for lunch here!
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​​Announcing School-Wide Student Council Dress Up Day:

Friday, March 9:  Super Hero or Character Dress Up
Friday, March 16:  Dress like your parents
​

National School Breakfast Week is taking place March 5-9 with this year’s theme being “I Heart
School Breakfast.” Did you know, students who eat school breakfast are more likely to score
higher on standardized tests, have better concentration and memory, be more alert, and
maintain a healthy weight?! With hectic mornings, your child has healthy breakfast options
available at school! Keep an eye out for some of our most popular breakfast items this week as
well as a couple of new items. Students will also have the opportunity to participate in activities
and receiving giveaways during breakfast this week.

 
March is National Nutrition Month. We take the time to focus on the importance of making informed food choices and developing
sound eating and physical activity habits during this month. There is a wide variety of options offered for school breakfast and
lunch. Check out http://hssdwi.nutrislice.com/ for healthy offerings, theme menus, and giveaways!

NED’S Kindness Adventure assembly is visiting our school on March 5!  The performance will
inspire your child to be kind-hearted and caring through storytelling, music and an interactive
video of NED’S trip to Kenya.
 
DID YOU KNOW?  Our school gets the assembly for free because we’re hosting a Kindness
Sale.  With each purchase, you help keep kindness going in three ways:

1. Gives your child a kindness reminder

2. Sends the Kindness Adventure to other schools for free

3. Provides income for artisans in Kenya

 
A small portion from each item sold provides over 100 gallons of clean water for kids in Kenya.
See what’s happening at www.KindnessAdventure.com/giving.html 

Order forms will be going home in the family folders on February 21st. On that form, please CIRCLE the item(s) you wish to
order and include the exact amount due and return to school no later than March 6.  

To the right is an example of the items that are for sale.​

4th Grade Parents:  On Wednesday, March 14th, students in 4th grade will

Make checks payable to Howard
Elementary.  

http://hssdwi.nutrislice.com/


Howard Newsletter - Current

https://howardnews.weebly.com/[2/28/2018 1:42:19 PM]

visit Lineville Intermediate School for a Music Class Demonstration.  Your
child will need to choose a music class for 5th grade.  Musicians in Band,
Chorus, and Orchestra will perform for the 4th graders and discuss the

music class options.  After March 14th you will be able to register your class choice using an internet link which
will be emailed to you.  Music class registrations will be due by March 23rd.

More information about the music classes is available on the March 14th registration document and is also
accessible on music class websites: http://linevillehssd.weebly.com/music.html

Jump Rope for Heart
Howard Elementary will be participating in Jump Rope for Heart on Monday, March 19th through
Friday, March 23rd. Students will participate during their normal P.E. class times. Each child will be
bringing home a pledge card; to learn more please click here. 
to learn more please click here.

                 FROM YOUR SCHOOL BOARD

                       Referendum Update as of 2/15/18

 
The referendum question on the April 3, 2018 ballot will
provide the district the resources needed to meet the
expectations of our community:

Reduce class sizes

Employee compensation

Facility maintenance

Neutral property tax impact – no increase - honoring our
taxpayers with a solid return on their investment.
 
Visit www.hssd.k12.wi.us/referendum for a list of upcoming
community information sessions. If you have any questions
for the Board of Education, please reach out to your board
member listed in this article.   

Teresa Ford  - tereford@hssd.k12.wi.us

http://linevillehssd.weebly.com/music.html
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/parent_letter_for_jump_2018_xtreme_gamblers__003___003___1_.pdf
http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/referendum
mailto:tereford@hssd.k12.wi.us
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​ 

​​
FACILITIES USE CALENDAR 
 Have you used or are you interested in using the school facility for a meeting, practice, or other community
event?  If so, the Howard-Suamico School District uses a web-based Use of Facilities Calendar. The calendar link
is found at http://fs-hssd.rschooltoday.com/calendar/index/publicview/ 
 
Events at various district facilities can be located by using the calendar. If you are looking to request the use of
one of the district’s facilities, it’s easy! Just click on the Request Facilities button from the calendar page and sign
up. It’s that simple. If you have questions, contact the school office at 662-9700. Requests for facility usage are
subject to approval based on administrative policy 7510. 

​           NEWS FROM HPSA

​Seroogy’s Fundraiser

HPSA has chosen to offer the
Seroogy’s Fundraiser again this year.

Information and order forms will be
going homein the family folders on

http://fs-hssd.rschooltoday.com/calendar/index/publicview/
http://www.neola.com/howard-wi/
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​HPSA is thrilled to announce it has customized Huskie apparel!  Howard apparel is the perfect
way to convey support, spirit and teamwork throughout the community.

The APPAREL SALE will be held during most school functions.  Or contact Kari Trzinski at
trzinskimom@gmail.com.  Items are in stock and sized from youth small to adult XXL.  Cash,
checks and credit will be accepted.
​

​****Email HowardHPSA@gmail.com with any questions you may have. 
****Howard Parent School Association Like us on Facebook! (@HowardPSA)​ ​

****Please check our HPSA Website for updates and information. We also encourage you to like and follow the HPSA
Facebook page.  http://howardpsa.weebly.com   ​

2018 BAY PORT YOUTH TRACK CLUB OPEN TO BOYS & GIRLS IN GRADES 3 - 4 - 5 - 6

The program includes a T-shirt, free entry into Bay Port track meets, an introduction to and instruction
in track and field events, and a ribbon for every child during our club meets.  All track club activities will
occur at the Bay Port High School track facilities. Click here for more information:     
 http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/bay-port-youth-track-club-2018.html

March 3  (10 a.m.-3 p.m.) Baseball Rummage Sale  at the De Pere Community
Center. All proceeds of this event will go back to supporting kids in our community. It
will pay for registration fees and other costs related to youth identified sports. Please
see this flyer Baseball Rummage Sale Link for more information.

Thursday, March 15,  - Howard-Suamico School District Art Show, featuring
art from students K-12, refreshments and live musical performance. Location is Bay Port High School.

February 21st.
Thank you for supporting Howard

Elementary.

News Throughout Our District

PORTRAIT OF AN ARTIST

mailto:HowardHPSA@gmail.com
http://howardpsa.weebly.com/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1b7wKCWSpJZs7l2XYJP0UpOdh6sYCOOOO
http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/bay-port-youth-track-club-2018.html
https://drive.google.com/open?id=15fUI7D1EUif0MSZ7-2LR3oiy5Whve9iX
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1oa82KwG0M87PbB1ggE67JFFrJp3_xxfB
https://drive.google.com/open?id=15NqytPdOSVLOoSBf22jqnYJlauILU10O
https://drive.google.com/open?id=15NqytPdOSVLOoSBf22jqnYJlauILU10O
https://drive.google.com/open?id=15NqytPdOSVLOoSBf22jqnYJlauILU10O
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 Purchase student pottery as part of the Empty Bowls Project to benefit The Giving Tree. Free
Admission.

   The Neville Public Museum is offering all Howard Suamico School District
students and their families FREE admission between March 11 and April 8, 2018. 
Click here for printable entry passes.

If it’s April, it’s gotta be National Donate Life month! Why not celebrate by joining the 6th
annual NEW Donate Life Walk sponsored by the Bay View Student Council and local
supporters? Our walk is scheduled for Saturday, April 14th starting at 9AM. There will be
a Silent Auction, a Gift of Life Garden Walk, vendors from Wisconsin Donate Life, Be the
Match and more! Even if you can’t join us for the actual walk, please consider donating a
Silent Auction item or a donation of any kind. Registration will open in early February at our
website — newdonatelifewalk.weebly.com 
If you have ANY questions, please contact Gail Burant or Mary Swinford  at
newdonatelife@gmail.com. 

Early Bird Tickets Available For Taste of the Villages
The Taste of the Village and Auction to benefit The Giving Tree is offering early bird ticket
pricing until April 1, 2018. Stop by one of the ticket locations at Thornberry Cottage, Piggly
Wiggly, or Suamico Village offices to get your tickets at reduced prices or go to their
website at http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/taste-of-the-villages-auction  for more information.
 

This year's auction features food from 13 local vendors including 1951, Anduzzi's, A&W, Bottle Room, Breadsmith, Festival
Foods, Gilligan’s Bar and Grill, Legends, The Marq, The Oilerie, Sam and Louie’s, Townline and Zesty's. All monies benefit The

https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/museum_passes.jpg
http://newdonatelife.weebly.com/
mailto:newdonatelife@gmail.com
http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/taste-of-the-villages-auction
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Giving Tree and the health and welfare of our Howard-Suamico children in need. Make a difference                                             
  and join us on April 19, 2018 at the Rock Garden for this amazing event!

​- Monthly grocery basics
- Holiday assistance
- School supplies
- Field Trips - Summer school fee and transportation
- Emergency personal care items
​
So make a difference and join us on April 19, 2018 at the Rock Garden for this amazing event!

The Green Bay Packers will be hosting the annual Project Play 60 event on
Saturday, March 17th, 2018! This is a FREE event open to all families.  Click
here for more details.

Community Corner
To access handouts/flyers for area community events click here. The HSSD Community Page includes a list
highlighting community events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico (scouting, festivals, parades, etc.)

https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/play_60_flyer.pdf
https://howardnews.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/6/9/13699535/play_60_flyer.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FHcRbkF50zhQXT0s6QbH1-SpsRR_bcogxG94d0jMsx8/edit
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